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I write with reference to your request dated 13 August 2018 on EU Funding reference CA12  
Please find the response provided below.   
 

Question:  

I am looking for information of examples of EU funding awarded to projects or infrastructure in 

the combined authority area. 

I am interested in any examples of funding awarded during the last +/-15 years. 

I realise that the combine authority is relatively new, but that it was preceded by a similar Local 

Enterprise Partnership. 

Many thanks in advance for responding with relevant information on EU derived funding. 

Response: 

The attached spreadsheet provides a summary of all projects with an element of direct EU 
funding delivered by the Local Enterprise Partnership, which comes to a total allocation of 
£740,655. The Combined Authority has not been awarded any EU funding to date. 
 
In addition to the funding we receive directly from EU sources we run a Growth Hub 
(signpost2grow.co.uk) which is partially funded through claims to Norfolk and Waveney 
Enterprise Services (NWES) who are funded by a £3m EU grant. The funding claimed from NWES 
was £92,053 in 2017-18 and £13,665 to date in 2018-19. 
 
While we do not maintain a record of EU funding awarded to other entities within the Combined 
Authority area there is a list of beneficiaries of funding awarded by the European Regional 
Development Fund (ERDF) and the European Social Fund (ESF) to authorities in England at the 
below link (see the beneficiary lists). If you wish for further details on the use of these funds 
please contact the recipient organisations. 
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Unit 3, The Incubator, 
 Alconbury Weald Enterprise Campus,  

Huntingdon, PE28 4WX 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/european-structural-and-investment-funds-useful-
resources 
 

 

I hope this information is helpful but if you are unhappy with the service you have received in 
relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review, you should write to us 
via our contact us email address – contactus@cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk  or write a 
letter to Complaints, Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority, c/o Scrutiny Officer, 
The Grange, Nutholt Lane, Ely CB7 4EE within 40 days of the date of this e-mail.   
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, or via 
their website:  https://ico.org.uk/  
 
Generally, the ICO will not undertake a review or make a decision on a request until the internal 
review process has been completed.   
 
Yours sincerely   
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